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To my beloved patients and their families,
Thank you. A million times, thank you.

Because of you, | have gotten to see more smiles, hear more laughter, squeeze more hugs, pat more
shoulders, kiss more boo boos, and love more people than | thought possible.

Because of my partners, Drs. Shouse, Mobley, and Smith, through their expertise, experience, and solid
gold hearts, | continue to learn how to be the best doctor | can be.

Because of my nurses and staff, with over 100 years of combined loyalty and dedication to the care of all
people (big and small) who walk, toddle, and wheel through our doors, | see how compassion and support
united make us better accomplish our collective calling: to help others as if they were our own family.

Thank you for this season. Because of it all, | get to say the words that represent the culmination of a
childhood dream: | am a pediatrician. A million times, thank you.

A new season has come for me: | am leaving private practice to be able to spend more time with my
family. While 1 will miss the relationships I’ve built with my patients and their families, | know I leave you
in the best, most capable hands. With the physicians, nurses, and staff at Pediatric Associates of Plano,
you have no better combination of the “science and art of medicine”, the expert, soulful care you want
from a pediatric practice. | trust them with the treasures of my life, my own daughters, and will continue
to do so. | think you should, too.

With much love and eternal gratitude,

A
\Ryan D'¥cElroy, M.D.
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December 3, 2018

For all our patients and families,

It is with great sadness that we accept the resignation of Dr. Ryan McElroy from our practice
family, but it is with great joy that we know he has found an opportunity that will meet the
needs for him and his family. As a practice family, we continue to be committed to each other
and to our patients and their families. We each look forward to the opportunity to help you
raise your precious children by continuing to provide excellent medical healthcare and
guidance, as needed. More than just wanting healthy children, we are wanting to help parents
truly enjoy the gift of parenthood.

Thank you for your confidence in us as we partner with you for the next generation.

Sincerely,
CHhereon Howae M) F oy, Ao %‘““W{)

Drs Theresa Shouse, David Mobley, Jeanette Smith and all the staff of Pediatric Associates of
Plano
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